
 

January 16, 2014 
 
Brad VanWeelden, President 
Brad VanWeelden Company 
767 NE Broadway Ave. 
Des Moines, IA  50313 
 
Dear Brad,  
 
The Young Women’s Resource Center (YWRC) would like to thank you for your 
generous donation for our 15th annual Sit On It! on April 5, 2014.  
 
Sit On It!, YWRC’s largest annual fundraiser, creatively combines the community 
support of local artists with much needed fundraising to support girls and young women in 
our community. Each year more than 30 Des Moines area artists design, create and donate 
functional objects of art for auction at Sit On It!  
 
Last year’s Sit On It! was attended by 500 people and raised over $105,000 for the 
YWRC. This important revenue provides more young women and girls a chance to realize 
their full potential through YWRC programming. 
 
For 35 years, the Young Women’s Resource Center has been Central Iowa’s leading 
resource to help all young women on their journey to a healthy adulthood. The YWRC’s 
mission is to embrace and inspire young women to become strong, self confident and 
successful. We served more than 1,600 young women last year alone.  
 
The Board, staff and young women served at the Young Women’s Resource Center wish 
to thank you for your remarkable and inspiring support of the Young Women’s Resource 
Center.  We are forever grateful.  
 
Warm regards,  
 

 
Heather Soener 
Executive Director  
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